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NOTICE

Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/950
Date: 7t September 2020
To: All Parents & Guardians

NO PARKING ZONE

The safety of our school children in the school is our top priority. Concerted efforts have been
made through the provision of a safe environment which includes the installation of ramps
along the driveway and No Parking Zone (yellow lines on the road).

However, there are parents who ignored the No Parking Zone, particularly at the entrance to
the Church.

In this respect, the school seeks the cooperation of parents and guardians NOT to obstruct
the entrance and NOT to park your car at the No Parking Zone, particularly at the entrance to
the Church at all times.

Do note that if you are found to be parking at the Church entrance, our staff will approach
you to remove your car.

Your cooperation is highly appreciated.

‘Honour and Labour’

RGE'S

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal







